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376 GREENWOOD BEACH RD., TIBURON, CALIFORNIA 94920 (415) 388-2524

November 15, 1985

Eliot Porter 
Route 3 Box 4 
Santa Fe, NM 87501
Dear Mr. Porter :

I just wanted to let you know once again how I enjoyed the 
opportunity to visit your studio last Saturday, meet with you and 
view some of your recent photographic endeavors. It was a delight­
ful morning of fascinating recounts and a special time because 
your work has so greatly contributed to the public awareness and 
protection of priceless natural areas.

Sincerely,

Beth Huning 
Director

AMERICANS COMMITTED TO CONSERVATION


